
Jess de Zilva 

Hello! 

Hope all is good with you. Pardon the round robin email 

It's been a long time and a lot has been happening. I won't bore you with everything ‚) 

but here come some good news. I am delighted to invite you to quite a special show 

The FLUX EXHIBITION is at the Royal College of Art from 10th-14th of December.l am 

pretty excited about this one and will be showing some large and small works too. 

lt is to a big event with 100 artists participating so you must BOOK YOUR SLOT TO 

VISIT. It's really easy, quick and free. Just follow this 

link: http:/!www.fluxexhibition.com/openinQ-niqhtl 

(better book quickly as the tickets are going!) 

To quote the organisers: 

"We will be displaying work from the most talented contemporary artists and performers 

ensuring FLUX is a spectacular and immersive experience for art lovers and collectors." 

You can find out more about FLUX, the exhibition, artists etc on 

http://www.fluxexhibition.com  

I hope you can make it. Much love. 

Jess 

P.S I have just updated my mailing list. I don't send mailings/ invitations out often but if 

you find yourself on this list and rather not receive any more please do unsubscribe 

using the button below. 
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10th- 14th December 2015 

Royal College of Art 
Kensington Gore 
SW7 2EU London 
United Kingdom 
(tube: High Street Kensington! South Kensington) 


